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Hi Jim, 

 

It means so much to hear the kind words from you.  While I was able to take in some of the experience 

while on the trip, I was busy working, getting footage, interviews, etc. as well - but what a trip it was!  I 

think it's really hitting me how important the trip is for veterans after sifting through the interviews, the 

veterans' stories, the footage of them, and the memorials.  Getting time to reflect on what I saw is very 

deep.  It was a long, exhausting day, but it was so worth it.  They call it a trip of a lifetime for our heroes, 

but it was also a trip of a lifetime for myself. 

 

Thanks again for including me in an experience I will never forget - and be sure to  keep an eye out for 

more coverage tonight! 

 

-Kevin 
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